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DATE: 4/25/2017
SUBJECT: 52 Year Old Male of Duluth Formally Charged in St. Louis District Court for 2nd Degree Sale of a Controlled
Substance
BY: Duluth Police Department Public Information Officer Ron Tinsley

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Media/ Public Information
CASE NO.: PD17075340
INCIDENT DATE: 4/11/2017
INCIDENT TIME: 9:07 a.m.
INCIDENT LOCATION: 400 North block 53rd Avenue West
 
On Tuesday, April 11th, 2017, Duluth Police Officers and Investigators from the Lake Superior Drug and Violent Crime Task Force
executed a search warrant at an apartment in the 400 block of 53rd Avenue West in Duluth.  The search warrant was the result of
an investigation into the suspected sale of controlled substances, specifically methamphetamine, by the resident of that apartment,
52 year old Scott William Bushy.  The search warrant was the result of ongoing complaints of Bushy selling methamphetamine from
his apartment and trading methamphetamine for stolen property.  During the search investigators recovered methamphetamine,
drug packaging, digital scales along with other evidence of methamphetamine sales.

On April 25, 2017, Scott Bushy was formally charged by the St. Louis County Attorney’s office with 2nd Degree Sale of
Methamphetamine in a Public Housing Zone.  He is currently in custody at the Saint Louis County Jail in Duluth. 



   
   


